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Check out what Patrick Hope, executive director of the Medical Imaging & 
Technology Alliance (MITA), had to say about why his organization created 
a new director-level post targeting cybersecurity.

"Cybersecurity is a top priority for manufacturers of all internet-connected devices, and critical 
for the millions of patients who depend on these life-saving technologies." –Patrick Hope, 
executive director, Medical Imaging & Technology Alliance

> Find out more: Imaging Tech Lobby Group Hires New Cybersecurity Chief
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